

OFFICE OF FOUNDATION AND ALUMNI P.O. Box 99, Perkinston, MS 39573-0099 • 601-928-6344 • Fax: 601-528-8448

February 14, 2022

U. S. Deputy Sheriff's Association (USDSA) 6300 Ridglea Place, Suite 511 Fort Worth, TX 76116

Dear U. S. Deputy Sheriff's Association (USDSA):

Thank you for your generous contribution to the Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College Foundation. We appreciate your recent gift of \$1,000.00 received on February 7, 2022 to the U.S. Deputy Sheriffs Association, Inc.. Your donation will make a positive difference for Dustin Hilburn to fulfill his educational dreams.

For community college students across our district and our state, the possibility of a better life begins with higher education. While MGCCC is one of the most affordable colleges in Mississippi, many of our students need financial assistance to reach their goal of earning a college degree. Seventy-five percent of our students receive some form of financial aid, but many do not qualify for federal aid. Those students rely on the generosity of people like you who support scholarships through MGCCC's Foundation. Thank you for being the difference in their lives.

We invite you to stop by for a visit when you are in the area and schedule a visit to our college Archives, which is now located in the Alumni House. Feel free to contact me at 601-528-8446 for more information about the MGCCC Foundation, and other opportunities to continue your support of the college.

Thank you again for making a positive difference to Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College and in the lives of our students.

Sincerely,

Rachael Kunz

Scholarship and Programs Specialist

Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College is an Equal Opportunity Employer and welcomes students and employees without regard to race, religion, color, national origin, sex, age or qualified disability in its programs and activities. For further information, contact the Equal Employment Opportunity Officer at a Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College Campus, Center or the District Office. Compliance is coordinated by the Associate Vice President of Administration, P.O. Box 609, Perkinston, Mississippi 39573, telephone number 601-928-6672, email address compliance@mgccc.edu.